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November 16, 2015

The Honorable Nikki Haley
Governor of South Carolina
State House 1st Floor

1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Governor Haley,

| am writing you to respectfully request you change your position on accepting
Syrian refugees.

In light of many recent events, from the Boston Bomber to the latest Paris
incident, it is my belief that Syrian Refugees cannot be properly vetted.

ISIS has publically stated that their goal is to embed terrorist alongside refugees.
For the safety of all South Carolinians, please reverse your position.

Sincerely,

Tom Corbin, Senator
District 5
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